
April 22, 2018 

Lauren Cichon 
Administrative Officer 
Public Safety committee 
City of Burnaby 

Subject: File: 2410-20. - Crosswalk on the 7200 Block of Halifax Street 

Dear Ms Cichon, 

This is confirm receipt of your correspondence of March 21, 2018. 

We wish to thank the Public Safety Committee, and all those involved in approving 
and installing the flashing beacon and new signs, which greatly enhances the safety 
of the Crossing. 

The many elderly residents of our Assisted Living and Low Income Housing 
Buildings are now much safer and many of them have expressed their appreciation 
of the new Crossing upgrade. 

It was gratifying for us to notice the responsiveness and strong support of the 
Committee and City of Burnaby. 

Very best Regards, 

~ ,.,e-· 
Anders Nordin 
President 
Swedish Canadian Village 

cc. K. O'Connel, City Clerk 
T. Ashford • General Manager ,SCV 

7230 Halifax Street, Burnaby, BC, VSA 082. 


